

Administrative Offices 383 Broadway, Suite B010 Fort Edward, NY 12828 Phone: 518.746.2390 Fax: 518.746.2389

www.leapservices.org

Career & Family Services Phone: 518.746.2391 Fax: 518.746.2392 Head Start/Early Head Start Phone: 518.747.2816 Fax: 518.747.8445

4/8/2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope that you and your family are well during this difficult and scary time; LEAP staff are committed to assisting you as best we can during this challenge. As NYS continues its efforts to contain the coronavirus, Governor Cuomo has extended his stay at home order through April 29, 2020, pending further updates.

LEAP will continue to provide your family with as many supports as we are able to provide. You will continue to receive phone contacts from staff who will provide you with resources and activities for your child. Please continue to let your Family Advocate or Home Visitor know if there is anything that you need assistance with.

There are a number of resources available to assist all citizens who are experiencing the challenges that this stay at home order presents. Please reach out if you need help. The health and safety of everyone is important. Remember to follow the social distancing guidance and wash your hands often.

Unless we receive new orders from the Governor, we are planning to reopen the program on Thursday, April 30, 2020. We will confirm this as the date gets closer. In the meantime, stay safe and healthy!

Warmest Regards,

Patricia Salvarezza

LEAP Head Start / Early Head Start Program Director